
Minutes of Mt Maunganui Bridge Club 

Committee Meeting held on 10th May 2022 at 10.00am 

Present: 

Diane Roger, Dawn Buxton, Teri Logie, Jane Dekker, Sue Gibbons, Julie Sheridan, Fay Irwin, Kay 

Burnie, Mike, Nicholson, Michele Larnder 

Apologies 

Isobel McIntyre, Gilda Rowland 

 

Minutes from last meeting: Moved: Michele Larnder    Seconded: Kay Burnie 

 

Matters Arising: 

• COVID protocol updated. This should be on the website. Diane to contact Mike to create a 

new heading on the website for policies etc. 

• Improver lessons: these will be left until we move into the new building 

New Building: 

• Dishwasher has been purchased and is now installed 

• We have been advised to have the hot water heater and water cooler moved to the new 

building 

• Signage for front is almost complete – club needs a separate sign on Golf Rd frontage. 

• Date for walk-through to be decided 

• Internal signage needs to be considered 

• There should be a board acknowledging groups/individuals who have provided free 

material/services to the construction of the new complex. 

Bay Pairs: 

• Sarah is doing the entries 

• Mike has contacted the sponsor and has promotional boards that need to be displayed 

during the event 

• Julie is doing the dealing 

• Teri has organised the Director 

• Tournament Sub-committee will meet on the Wednesday 18th May 3.00pm Mt Maunganui 

Bridge Club to finalise details 

Sponsorship: 

$1000 currently outstanding and Mike is following up. 

 



General Business 

•  Many thanks to Annette Dand who is assisting the Brookies on Monday nights. 

• Jane Monitors the Compass accounts on a regular basis – no issues have been identified 

• Pamela and Megan are continuing on as the lesson tutors for this year 

• Pads have been changed on the defibrillator. 

Meeting closed at 11.00am 

Date of next meeting Tuesday 14th June 10.00am Mt Maunganui Bridge Club 

 

 


